
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
  
We understand that the Migration Committee has launched an enquiry into multiculturalism in 
Australia.   
  
We are very much in favour of multiculturalism. Several of our closest friends are from countries 
outside Australia. We love the diversity that multiculturalism brings.  
  
However we also want to protect what has been our Australian heritage and one which both our 
father's fought for. We expect our Government to adhere to core Christian values. We want to  
maintain the freedom and democracy which we cherish as Australians. We feel very concerned that 
the Australia we love must be kept for future generations and not altered to accommodate the non-
Australian values which radical races are wanting to introduce into our country.  
  
Welcome people from other races but only if they are prepared to whole heartedly embrace what our 
wonderful country offers and not have an expectation that we will change to accommodate their 
beliefs.  
  
Regards,  
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